VSA Report
Operations Vic/Tas
FIRC’s will now be done through an online course and the flying component done with the CFI, this will change once the Covid 19 restrictions are no more.
It will be a matter that Instructors will have a priority to get current so they will be able to get all other members current.
As you are all aware of the change to annual checks changing to biennial and will need to be discussed at club level through their training panels.
OPS (OSA) checks have been pushed out as some are overdue but again because of Covid 19 that unitive was done.
SO once back to flying currency will be the focus.
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